
Message from Mrs. Cherence

Dear Cliffwood Families,

First, we’ve launched our new Cliffwood School Instagram account! Be sure to follow us for photos
and highlights of our students’ learning experiences.
Our Kindergarten students had a fantastic time learning about fire safety, thanks to our brave
volunteer firefighters from Cliffwood. A big thank you to them for making this learning experience
so engaging!
We also celebrated our PAWS winners this week, keep up the great work being respectful, kind,
safe, and responsible! It’s wonderful to see our students embody these values.
Thank you to everyone who participated in the Jersey Mike's Fundraiser. Your support makes a
difference for our school community!
If you’ve been by the playground, you may have noticed a new sign going up on the fence. We’re
thrilled to have students from the Matawan Regional High School National Honor Society
volunteering their time to create a Cliffwood sign for us!
This Thursday, all Cliffwood students will participate in an interactive Attendance Assembly
organized by our school counselor, Mrs. Pietrangelo. She will introduce an exciting Attendance
Incentive Program to encourage our students.
Lastly, be sure to check out the latest news from the Cliffwood PTO, there are some exciting
fundraisers on the horizon!
Thank you for your continued support of our school. Together, we are creating a wonderful
environment for our children to learn and grow.









Can't wait to see the finished Cliffwood Proud fence sign!



Cliffwood Students are enjoying their lunch outside! The PTO purchased umbrellas for the picnic
tables, they will be up on Tuesday!















Cliffwood School now has an Instagram account. Please give @cliffwood_elementary a follow!



Battle of the Faculties-Thursday, 10/24 6-7:30

🎉 Join us for an exciting evening at the Battle of the Faculties! 🎉
Come support our amazing Cliffwood teachers and staff as they take on friendly competition
against other schools in the Matawan Aberdeen School District, all in the name of raising funds for
our school!
Cheer on Mrs. Cherence, Mrs. Werner, Mrs. Royston, Mr. Wyman, Mr. Lasher, Mr. Lyons, Mrs.
Oczkowski, Mr. Davis, Mrs. Whelan, Ms. Gomez, Mrs. Yemi-Forli, and many more!
Cliff will be there too, cheering on his favorite teachers! Let’s show our Cliffwood pride and enjoy a
night of fun with our Cliffwood families. We can't wait to see you there!



















10/14- School Closed
10/16- School Store
10/16- Cliffwood PTO Meeting at 6:00 PM
10/16- Cliffwood Star Student Ceremony at 6:30 PM
10/17- School Store
10/24- Battle of the Faculties 6-7:30 at MRHS Gymnasium
10/25- Trunk or Treat 4:00- Set-Up 4:30-7:00
10/28- Cliffwood School IHOP Dine-Out Night 4-8 PM
10/30-School Picture Day
10/31- Halloween Parade 9:45 AM



Matawan-Aberdeen Regional
School District

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1160518081318660/user/100090290152999
https://www.twitter.com/MARSDNJ

